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From: Shonna McCray 
Sent: Monday, June 23, 2025 8:51 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence 
Subject: FW: Support for FPL rate negotiation 

Good morning, 
Please add to Docket 20250011. 
Thanks, 
Shonna 

From: Ryan Scarpa <rscarpa@yolorestaurant.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2025 2:20 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Support for FPL rate negotiation 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 
To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to express my support for the proposed FPL rate increase. As a business operator in the 
restaurant industry, I've experienced firsthand the reliability and responsiveness FPL provides to our 
community, especially during hurricane season. 

FPL consistently delivers affordable and dependable electricity to South Florida, and their swift response in 
restoring power after major storms is critical to getting our businesses and neighborhoods back on track. I've 
seen the challenges faced by colleagues in other states, where extended outages severely impact operations 
and economic recovery. 

FPL's commitment to service and infrastructure deserves recognition, and I support the necessary rate 
adjustments that help maintain and improve this high standard. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Ryan Scarpa 
General Manager 
YOLO Restaurant - The Restaurant People 

Ryan Scarpa 
General Manager 
333 E Las Olas Blvd. 
T: 954-523-1000 
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This information is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain private, confidential, proprietary and/or privileged 
material and may be subject to confidentiality agreements. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or any other use of taking of any action in 
reliance upon this information, by persons or entities other than the intended recipient, is prohibited. If you receive this in error, please contact the 
sender and delete the material from all storage media. The company is neither liable for proper, complete transmission of the information contained 
in this communication, nor any delay in its receipt, or that the mail is virus free. Please be advised that all email may be intercepted by the company. 
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